
Dear Elm Class, 

 

Happy Easter! 

 

I hope that you have been enjoying the Easter weekend.  

Once again, I have been enjoying the weather and managing to get out for runs and cycles. Last 

week, I discovered a few new routes close to home, which were slightly more challenging than usual 

but it was a great achievement to complete them all!  

What have your achievements been in the last week?  

I have a challenge for you… 

I would like you to complete the Time Capsule which I have attached. It includes, how you are 

feeling, what you have been up to, interviews and a letter to yourself. 

If you can’t print it out, how about creating your own version in a scrap book, using the ideas on the 

document. 

Keep well  

Speak soon 

Miss George  


